
 

 

 
Dear Colleague: 
 
Based on recent conditions caused by the COVID-19 virus, we realize that temporary capacity reductions announced by 
multiple airlines may have a potential effect on your membership classification with ALPA and your employment status at 
your airline. 
 
If your ALPA membership classification changes to “Furloughed,” you will continue to receive ALPA mailings such as the 
Air Line Pilot magazine and local council minutes. As such, it is essential that you inform ALPA of any changes in your 
contact information, including your email address. 
 
ALPA has established a special furlough resource website, accessible through the www.alpa.org home page. The website will 
have updated furlough information and links to many resources that you may find helpful. 
 
Your ALPA insurance will be affected by your change in membership classification to furlough. 
 
The Co-operators Group Home & Auto plan is available to furloughed members. Please contact the Co-operators at 1-800-
387-1963 to participate in this program. 
 
If you have purchased Critical Illness through Industrial Alliance, your policy will continue in force as long as your 
premiums are paid. Please contact Industrial Alliance at 1-800-266-5667 for complete details. 
 
If you currently have ALPA Optional Life Insurance and ADD&D Insurance, your coverage will remain in force provided 
your premiums remain current and your Canadian citizenship status does not change (must continue to qualify for 
provincial/territorial health care). If you wish to make changes, update your contact information, obtain policy details or 
change your beneficiary, please contact our administrators at RBI Advisory Group–A division of HUB International at 1-888-
724-1444 or email alpaadmin@rbiadvisory.com with your request. 
 
Unfortunately, if your classification changes to “Furloughed” you will no longer meet the requirements of a regular/active 
ALPA member, the Basic $20,000 Life Insurance benefit and access to the Best Doctors will end on your last day of 
employment. 
 
Please notify ALPA Membership Department immediately upon your recall. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact ALPA Membership Department  
at 1-888-FLY-ALPA (888-359-2572), press “3” to speak with a Membership Analyst or by email at membership@alpa.org. 
 
We look forward to your return to active flying. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Captain David Peyton 
Board of Insurance Trustees Chairman  
ALPA Canada Board 
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